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Nighttown Reopening Updates 9/16/22

“When is Nighttown opening?” Not a week goes by when we are not asked this question
several times; while we are working hard to make it happen, the simple answer is that
we don't know yet.

Construction has extended beyond our initial scope of work to include significant
infrastructure work needed to stabilize, revitalize and modernize the building such as a
completely new HVAC system, structural engineering, a BRAND-NEW kitchen, ADA
compliant bathrooms, a new bathroom attached to the patio and the list goes on....

With that said please know that our main focus and goal is to preserve Nighttown: the
layout, the look, the brand..the soul of the Nighttown will remain!

Despite the vast infrastructure work, we are dedicated and painstakingly working to
maintain the essence of the Nighttown that has been evolving for over 50 years. Artwork,
tables & chairs, stained glass, among many other elements have all been professionally
stored awaiting their return to the rooms you love.

We take our stewardship of Nighttown seriously and ask for your patience as we work
diligently to ensure Nighttown will be enjoyed for generations to come.

We are the proud owners and operators of RED, the Steakhouse, but make no mistake,
this will be Nighttown.

As construction moves along, we would like to invite you to join us for “Nighttown Nights”
at RED Pinecrest. On select Wednesdays, starting on September 28th, Nighttown
Executive Chef Rowan Murray and his culinary team will be previewing menu items from
the new Nighttown Menu. Each week will feature different items for you to enjoy.

Visit the “Nighttown Nights” at RED event page for more information & reservations:
https:/ /[www.nighttowncleveland.com/events

Sign up for email updates from Nighttown:
https:/ /[www.nighttowncleveland.com/subscribe-for-updates




